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This notice is to update all Town of Linden Utility Wastewater Customers
This is a follow-up letter requirement to update customers on the 2017 smoke testing report

Town of Linden Wastewater utility completed a smoke test November 2017. Issues were found
and corrected or property owners were notified of smoke appearing on wastewater line.

It comes now that an update needs to be mailed to all wastewater customers to be in
compliance with Indiana Department of Environmental Management. Our system is called a
closed system. Which means, no rain water can be pumped or drained into the wastewater
lines

If you have any downspouts or sump pumps connected to your wastewater service line, this
will need taken off as soon as possible per IDEM requirements to keep within the IDEM
specification of Inflow & Infiltration intake at the wastewater facility.

Town of Linden Wastewater utility is required to do another smoke test within 10 years and we
are notifying Wastewater Utility customers that a smoke test is in the planning stages for the
year 2025.

If there are any question, please contact the Linden Utility; contact information is on the
monthly utility statement card

Earl Heide, Utility Superintendent
765-376-1022
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